
   

            
 Purchasing Division 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  June 6, 2019 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2018 Safe Routes to School – Bookcliff Middle School IFB-4655-19-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.  Q.  Will the irrigation be shut down for the installation of the connection at 29.25 Rd and Elm Ave? 
 
 A.  Yes, the ditch manager can shut down the irrigation for one to two days to allow the contractor 
access to the manhole on the northwest corner of 29.25 and Elm. 
 
2.  Q.  Will the City coordinate with the ditch manager, or will the contractor be responsible for 
coordination? 
 
 A.  The City would like the contractor to coordinate directly with the ditch manager (Jerry Myers) 
who lives in the subdivision to the west of 29.25 Rd. 
 
3.  Q.  Will the construction zone need to be open after hours? 
 
 A.  Yes, the streets will need to be open when contractor is not working (evening, overnight and 
early morning). 
 
4.  Q.  Does the public need to be prevented from entering the construction zone after hours? 
 
 A.  Yes, the traffic control shall consider the overall safety of the public, including foot traffic. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


